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Christmas Holiday forms 

 

Thanks for getting your December care forms in!  If 
things will be changing, please let the staff know ASAP 
so we can staff accordingly and even give our staff 
some extra time off with their families! Any requests 
for additional days are now subject to availability. 

Have a safe and healthy Christmas season! 

All rooms are expected to arrive at the centre by 
9:30 daily. Please call the centre if you will be late 
or not attending – emails will not be monitored on 
several days during the break. 
 

Winter Weather 

 

Please make sure that your child has the appropriate 
clothing for cold weather.  Toques, mittens, snow 
pants and boots that are clearly labelled with your 
child’s name. 

All spare clothes should also be clearly labelled to 
help staff get the right articles in the right cubbies and 
to cut down on someone taking the wrong article of 
clothing home. Remember to return anything that 
you may get given or taken by mistake. 

We ask when it is snowing in the morning, or if it 
starts snowing during the day, that you keep an eye 
on driving conditions and when possible, pick up your 
child early. 

There may be times when Kid’s Cottage cannot open 
its doors for business (if staff cannot get to the centre 
after a heavy snowfall).  In the unlikely event that this 
should occur, childcare staff will inform parents as 
soon as possible (regarding any unscheduled closure) 
by leaving a message on the daycare answering 
machine, and on the Facebook page, as well as an 
email, which will inform parents of the open/closed 
status of the centre.  Parents are encouraged to call 
before dropping off their child during winter driving 
conditions. 

Please make sure that your child has the appropriate 
clothing and footwear for the walk to and/or from 
school in bad weather. 

Fundraising 

BOTTLE DRIVE - We are still in need of a helper to 
drop off bags that are brought here to the centre.  If 
you can help with this, please let us know! One time 
per month. 

If you would like to return them to the depot yourself, 
please remember to give them the daycare phone 
number so it can be added to our account 604-521-
8952. 

GIFT CARD ORDERS – Thanks to all of you who 
ordered gift cards through the centre, Delivery will be 
approx. December 6th. 

RAFFLE– Thanks to all of you who donated/solicited 
prizes for our raffle.  The date has been set!  The draw 
date will be February 14th.  Tickets and ticket info will 
be sent out by the end of January. 
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David – 1 

Cassandra - 4 

 

 

We are closed, Wednesday December 25th, Thursday 
December 26th Friday December 27th, and 

Wednesday January 1st. 

 

 

We wish you all a Very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year!  We 

hope you all enjoy the holiday time 

with your family! 
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